
From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum 

Sent: 18 March 2019 13:25 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1043/P 

Thank you for sending details of this application.  

  

We have no comments to make.  

  

Regards 

  

Paul Seviour 

  

For and on behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum 

 


